
Parents and Students: Please Update your FinalForms Information

Have you updated your information in FinalForms yet?  Parents are required every year to verify and update
information in FinalForms as soon as possible for the 2022-23 school year to ensure that they receive important
school updates.

If you registered in the spring for Kindergarten you will not need to log-in unless your email or phone number has
changed.

Remember, it’s not just for athletics!

At this time, we ask that all parents and students login to FinalForms to complete and sign all required forms for the
upcoming school year. This information is mandatory and used for student enrollment, district communications, and
athletic eligibility. Remember, FinalForms saves data from season-to-season and year-to-year to make things easier!

Here is the link to final forms (Which can also be found on our website under Forms then Registration)

https://blanchester-oh.finalforms.com/

Thank you for your assistance in streamlining our data collection, verification, and communication processes at
Blanchester Local Schools.

https://blanchester-oh.finalforms.com/

